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 2021 in Review: Bobby and Lolly Wilson


Travel: I made three trips to Colombia and one to Peru. 


SD card School for leaders:  400 SD cards were distributed 
in Honduras, Peru, and Colombia. The cards contained about 
six months of Biblical studies with PDF files and videos. 


Zoom meetings: Over the year I have had over 160 
meetings with pastors, churches, leaders, and team 
members. 


Bible Institute Curriculum:  I proposed changes in 2020 that 
led to developing a new and improved Bible Institute curricula 
and format. The development team has members from five 
countries, and we are creating the new preliminary classes 
and first-year courses now for our 2022 relaunch.

Education: I was able to complete certificates in Church 
Consultation and Church Revitalization.


Simon got married! I was blessed to attend and help officiate 
Simon and Laura’s wedding in Rio Negro, Colombia. We have 
worked together for many years. 

How can I make sure my ministry outlives me? Recruit 
young leaders! I praise the Lord that we have added three 
members to the team in Colombia this year! They are the 
future for World Reach in Colombia. 

New Colombia team members recruited this year: 

 

You can see their bios on the www.world-reach.org website 
and give to support their ministries. I want to highlight our new 
team members.  They need your prayer and support to help 
us do the ministry in Colombia, and they are important to our 
future ministry.


Maria Velez joined World Reach this year after working with 
Lolly and me for many years. She was a blessing in a recent 
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2 Timothy 2:2
2 and what you have heard 
from me in the presence of 
many witnesses entrust to 
faithful men, who will be able 
to teach others also.


Plans for 2022:


Bible Institute Curricula 
Development


Preparing for in-person 
classes 2022


Are you on our email list? 


Please sign up today!

Donations can be made to 
World Reach. Please 
include a note that it is for 
the ministry of Bobby and 
Lolly Wilson. 
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P.O.Box 26155

Birmingham, Al 35260-0155


info@world-reach.org
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trip to San Pedro and loved by all there! Pray for her ministry to women. This is an area that 
needs to be developed in Colombia.

 

Cristian Fuentes also joined World Reach this year. He pastors a church he planted in 2018 
and teaches pastors how to study the Bible so they can preach accurately and powerfully the 
gospel.  He was a student of the Bogota class of 2015 and has a heart for God and for His 
Word. 


Anderson Naranjo Ruiz joined as a missionary with World Reach in October 2021. He lives 
and serves in Bello, Colombia. Anderson earned a degree in Sound Engineering from 
University San Buenaventura in Colombia in 2014 and a Certificate in Bible Studies from Rio 
Grande Bible College in Texas in 2016. He is an elder at the local church in Bello where his 
father is pastor (Hermanos Congregados en el Nombre del Señor Jesucristo) and serves by 
teaching the Word and helping lead worship through his music ministry.


Anderson joins our World Reach Colombia Team to advance the Bible Institutes (BI), to teach 
pastors and aspiring pastors through the BI, and to serve as a mentor to BI students and 
maintain relationships with graduates. Anderson will provide missions training and assist with 
strategy development for churches in Colombia.  He will also develop strategies to engage and 
train young people for ministry.


2022 promises to be exciting as the work on the new Bible Institute curricula will (Lord willing) 
go live and in person! 


Thank you for your prayers and support. We thank God for you. 

Please consider helping me raise the support needed for Maria and Cristian to 
have the funds needed to fulfill their calling. Lives will be impacted, and the 
kingdom will be advanced. 

If you are not receiving our email updates, please contact me so we can add you 
to the list. 

  

 For the Gospel, 
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